
Support for HB534

Honored Chairperson and members of the committee,

As a primary care doctor in Baltimore who sees many uninsured or underinsured patients, I take
care of those who have borne the brunt of our unjust and cruel, fragmented and haphazard,
health care system. We need single payer in Maryland. Please do your utmost to submit a
favorable report on HB534.
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